
 30th 
Year

Celebration 

           You're Invited!!! 
 Saturday, September 10, 2016

11:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m.
Program at 12:30 p.m.

Guided and self-led tours available
Lions of Illinois Eye Research Institute
1905 W. Taylor Street, Chicago, Illinois

Please join us for a celebration of the partnership between the Lions of
Illinois Foundation and the Department of Ophthalmology and Visual

Sciences at the University of Illinois College of Medicine at Chicago as we
celebrate 30 years of innovation in vision research and dedicated patient
care at the Lions of Illinois Eye Research Institute. There will be tours of the

laboratories and demonstrations of the impact that the Lions of Illinois’
investment 30 years ago is still fostering today.

Executive Director
Lions of Illinois Foundation

Professor and Head

University of Illinois at Chicago

Illinois Lions/Charles I. Young Chair

Lion Mario J. Gumino, PDG 
PPDGPDG

Department of Ophthalmology
and Visual Sciences

Mark I. Rosenblatt, MD, PhD, MBA



RSVP BY FRIDAY, SEPTEMBER 2, 2016

_______ Yes, I will be attending.

Names of any guests:_______________________________________

_______ Number of guests (including yourself)

Please print your name: ____________________________________

Title and District:__________________________________________

or return this flyer by mail to:

To complete your RSVP please contact:

Trish Fisher, Executive Assistant

 
E-mail: tfisher@lifnd.org
Phone: (815) 756-5633 ext. 240

Lions of Illinois Foundation
ATTN: Trish Fisher
2254 Oakland Drive
Sycamore, IL 60178

Please be advised of 
new date: Saturday, 
September 10, 2016

11:00 a.m. - 2:00 p.m.

 

mailto:tfisher@lifnd.org

